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From: Nosal Timothy [mailto:nosalt@abmc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 2:30 PM 
To: bnsiddall@gmail.com 
Subject: John P. Ray Headstone 
 
Mr: Siddall: 
 
On behalf of Secretary Cleland, I am responding to your recent email.  At the 
request of SGT Ray’s widow, Mrs. Paula Ray Guidry, we at ABMC decided to 
return the original headstone to the gravesite.  Mrs. Guidry first contacted us by 
phone when she heard of the headstone change and later by mail.  A copy of her 
letter to ABMC is attached.  Mrs. Guidry has endured much on behalf of our 
nation and we should not do anything that may further her grief.  In this instance, 
we believe we have an obligation to honor the wishes of the surviving spouse. I 
trust that you will respect her perspective and reason for keeping the original 
headstone in place.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
________ 
Tim Nosal 
Chief of External Affairs 
 
American Battle Monuments Commission 
2300 Clarendon Boulevard, Suite 500  | Arlington, VA 22201-3367 |  T 703-696-
6789 
 
www.abmc.gov | Join us on Facebook  
 
 
 




